

RANDOLPH POLICE DEPARTMENT

Randolph, Massachusetts

41 South Main Street • Randolph, MA 02368-4820 • 781-963-1212



Anthony T. Marag Chief of Police

To: Brian Howard, Town Manager

January 3, 2023

From: Chief Anthony T. Marag

Subject: Resident request for Caution Children sign on Oakwood Avenue

We have received a request from a resident of Oakwood Ave for a **Caution Children** sign be installed. The resident states that cars often use the street as a cut through between Fredrickson Drive and Woodlawn Road and children are often playing in the area.

A review of the area was conducted by Sergeant Robert LeGrice of the Special Operations/Traffic Unit. Based on that I would like to request 2 **Caution Children** signs be installed on Oakwood Ave.

Once installed we will monitor the area for compliance.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Anthony T. Marag Chief of Police